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Newsletter : Barbara S. Walker 

       Vivian Pospisil  

2015 FRIENDS Events 

FRIENDS members have a full calendar of programs and volunteer opportunities this year, 

starting with an African American Read-In, co-sponsored with the library, at 2 p.m. on 

Sunday, February 1. Later that week, the First Friday Book Sale will be held in the Harvey 

& FRIENDS Bookshop during library hours. On Sunday, February 22, 3-5 p.m., the 

FRIENDS will gather at the WineSpot on Lee Road. Other 2015 highlights include: 

 

• March 6 First Friday Book Sale 

• March 18-29 Cleveland International Film Festival (The FRIENDS may co-sponsor 

  a film with the Library.) 

• April 3  First Friday Book Sale 

• April 12 Joint Volunteer Recognition with the Library, 2-4 p.m. 

• April 22 Come cheer on the Heights Libraries team at the Reaching Heights 

  Spelling Bee 

• April 30-May 3 Mega Book Sale 

• June  Welcome Home, the third annual event celebrating the Heights and our 

   unique attributes, will feature Heights musicians. The FRIENDS co- 

  sponsor the event with Future Heights and Reaching Heights. Date TBA  

• June 5  First Friday Book Sale 

• July 3  First Saturday Book Sale 

• Late August Teacher/Parent Book Sale 

• September 4 First Friday Book Sale 

FRIENDS Meet at the 

Dobama Theatre 

On Friday, December 5, several 

FRIENDS met at the Dobama Thea-

tre to see the play A Civil War Christ-

mas, written by Paula Vogel with mu-

sic composed by Daryl Waters.  

 

Beforehand, the FRIENDS gathered 

in one of the art galleries for refresh-

ments and then heard a very interest-

ing preshow talk by director Nathan 

Motta. He related the difficult period 

at the end of the Civil War and racial 

problems today, noting that “in times 

of great grief, stress, and sorrow we 

often find ourselves clinging to loved 

ones, embracing strangers, and feel-

ing closer to the higher power.”  

 
 

Thanks to the efforts of more than 40 

FRIENDS volunteers, the semi-annual 

Mega Book Sale, November 6-9, netted 

$5,195. That represents slightly more than  

a $1,000 increase over the May sale’s total. 

The increase in sales was due in part to a 

change of location from the Harvey & 

FRIENDS Bookshop to the library’s first-

floor conference rooms. Tables and shelves 

stocked with hundreds of volumes ― as well 

as CDs, DVDs, sheet music, and specially 

priced finds, such as a set of Nancy Drew 

mysteries ― drew a steady stream of  

customers. Books for children of all ages 

were especially popular, and picture books 

sold out. FRIENDS had first choice of sale 

items at the preview on November 6, where 

new memberships were sold. 

Books not saved for the Bookshop or future 

First Friday sales were donated to Goodwill 

Industries. 

Mark your calendar for the next Mega Sale, 

April 30-May 3, and consider volunteering 

for the sale itself or the sorting, boxing and 

set-up leading up to the event.  

November Mega Sale a Success 



 
From the Library Director: Nancy Levin 

On November 4, our community voted 

to pass a continuous library levy of 2.2 

mills, promising to sustain our institution 

far into the future. We wish to thank the 

FRIENDS of the Heights Libraries for 

their support, both monetary and with 

volunteers who helped to ensure the pas-

sage of this critical funding issue. Your 

president, Louisa Oliver, co-chaired the 

levy campaign and dozens of FRIENDS 

members helped us place yard signs and 

go door to door with literature explaining the levy. Just days after 

the levy passed, the FRIENDS broke revenue records with the 

Mega Book Sale. There truly is no rest when you work for a bus-

tling, innovative 5-star library! Thank you all.  

Now I wish to inform you of a milestone that will occur a year 

from now, so that you can put it into your planning calendar. The 

Cleveland Heights-University Heights Public Library will celebrate 

its 100th anniversary in 2016! We hope to have the FRIENDS and 

the Foundation co-sponsor a gala party to celebrate our centennial. 

We also hope to inspire contributions to the capital project that 

will launch at our University Heights Branch in the coming year. 

This effort will occur while we continue to improve the Coventry 

Branch.   

The future is so bright, and we have the FRIENDS to thank for all 

of this support.  

With deepest gratitude, 

Nancy Levin 

 

Ketti Finneran 
Interests: Traveling and attending the local theater, and my 
two college-aged children 
By Day: Working with my husband on our website market-
ing/SEO business 
Favorite Book/Author: The Count of Monte Cristo by Alex-
andre Dumas 

Susan Ford 
Interests: Swimming, music, books, and movies 
By Day: Stay-at-home mom 
Favorite Book/Author: “My favorite book of all time is 
To Kill a Mockingbird, but I also love reading more current 
books.” 

Vivian Pospisil:  
Interests: Hanging out with my grandson, gallery talks at 
the art museum, taking tai chi classes and walks with friends 
By Day: Retired 
Favorite Book/Author: Excellent Women by Barbara Pym 

Barbara S. Walker:  
Interests: Theater, reading, volunteering, spending time 
with grandchildren 
By Day: Full-time English Instructor at Cleveland State 
University 
Favorite Books: And the Ladies of the Club, The Source  

Introducing the Newest 

FRIENDS Board Members 

 Library Education Scholarships Available 

FRIENDS of the Heights Libraries will be accepting Library 
Education Scholarship applications from residents of Cleveland 
Heights and University Heights, as well as non-resident employ-
ees of the Heights Libraries, for the Library Education Scholar-
ship. 

This $750 scholarship is designed to encourage careers in Library 
Science by providing financial assistance to pursue a graduate  
degree. 

Any person living in Cleveland Heights or University Heights for 
at least one year prior to application, or any non-resident employ-
ee of the Heights Libraries for at least one year prior to applica-
tion, who wishes to further his/her education in the field of  
library science from an ALA-accredited library school may apply. 

Scholarship applications are accepted three times a year: Applica-
tions for the Fall Semester must be received between June 1 
and July 1, for the Spring Semester between November 1 and 
December 1, and for the Summer Semester between March 1 
and April 1. A committee (representatives from the FRIENDS, 
staff of the Heights Libraries, and a faculty member of the Kent 
State University School of Library & Information Science) will 
evaluate the applications to award the scholarships. 

Applications can be downloaded from the library website at 
www.heightslibrary.org/page/friends or the FRIENDS website 
at www.friendsofheightslibrary.onefireplace.com. 

 

Thank You for Supporting the FRIENDS 

Dobama Theatre 

 Simply Charming 

 

http://www.heightslibrary.org/page/friends
http://www.friendsofheightslibrary.onefireplace.com


Your FRIENDS of the Heights  
Libraries has had a busy year since we 
last wrote to you. To fulfill our mis-
sion to support the library, volunteers 
gave 4,500 hours of volunteer work as 
we held books sales, sorted donations 
of used books, worked in the Harvey 
& FRIENDS Bookshop, and served 
on the Board in a variety of capacities.  

If you have not visited the Bookshop 
recently, stop by! We continue to be amazed by the quality of  
donations we receive and encourage you to see for yourself what 
treasures are available for such a modest price. (Members pay only 
$1 a book!) A new self-serve payment box has been installed and 
the east wall has been mostly enclosed. The FRIENDS are pleased 
that the Heights High Art Club will be designing and installing a 
mural on the exterior of that wall before the end of the school year. 

During the 2013-14 fiscal year, the FRIENDS raised more than 
$27,500 by selling books! And we continued granting funds to the 
Library to support programs, staff development and recognition, 
and special projects. This year, the FRIENDS purchased a mural 
for the new children’s room at the Coventry branch. Over the last 
two years, we purchased the Book Bike that provides outreach 
services all over the community, often providing free books at 
community festivals, school activities, block parties, Cain Park, 
John Carroll University, and to residents of nursing homes. Funds 
from the FRIENDS allow the library to provide programs and 
activities that it could not otherwise afford or, in some cases, are 
not permitted to do using public funds.  

 
 

Another highlight of this past year was updating our website, 
which now accurately reflects our current operations. With an  
up-to-date calendar on the home page, and in-depth archived  
materials, http://friendsofheightslibrary.onefireplace.com is  
an active, go-to resource for both our members and the public. 

Socially, we held our annual reception at the Wine Spot to cele-
brate Valentine’s Day and co-sponsored two welcome events for 
new residents to the Heights community. In addition to the annual 
African-American Read-In in February, we co-sponsored an Indig-
enous People’s Read-in on Columbus Day with the library. Going 
forward, both of these events, honoring writing by marginalized 
authors, will be jointly presented by the library and the FRIENDS. 

Our Mega Sale returned to the main floor meeting rooms this fall 
and netted over $5,000. In addition to selling books, we are actively 
partnering with local non-profits to provide books for their clients. 
This year the CH-UH Schools, the Men’s Shelter downtown, 
Hopewell, the West Side Women’s Shelter, the Thea Bowman Cen-
ter, and Mentor Senior Center received free books courtesy of the 
FRIENDS. 

Last, members of the FRIENDS were actively involved in the  
library’s levy campaign this fall. We are so pleased that it passed by 
a margin of 68 percent, truly a testament to the value our commu-
nity places on its libraries. 

We invite you to join us – staffing the bookshop, sorting books, 
writing for the newsletter or in any other capacity that fits your 
talents. Call us at 216-932-3600 x1234. But actively involved or not, 
every member is appreciated! Thank you for supporting your 5-star 
library. 

 

 

From the FRIENDS President: Louisa Oliver 

Indigenous Peoples Read-In  

The first Indigenous Peoples 
Read-In was held at the Lee 
Road Library on October 12, 
2014, and was presided over by 
L.P. Coladangelo, an Adult Ser-
vices Programming Associate. 

The purpose of the gathering 
was to offer an alternative nar-
rative to the traditional Colum-
bus Day celebration. The timing 
also coincided with the designa-
tion of November as Native 
American Heritage Month.  
Attendees hoped to gain a 
greater awareness of Indigenous 
history and culture, as well as its 
impact on the United States.  
 
Participants read aloud poems, 
prose, creation stories, and per-
sonal narratives that highlighted 
and recognized contributions 

made by Indigenous writers. 
Notable authors included Sher-
man Alexie, Joseph Bruchac, 
M.L. Smoker, and Billy Mills, 
among others. Creation stories, 
Pueblo prayers, and information 
about Navaho Code Talkers 
were also presented. 

The discussion concluded with 
a video interview with Sherman 
Alexie, the Indigenous author 
of The Absolutely True Diary of a  
Part-Time Indian, the book cho-
sen for CH-UH Libraries’ “On 
The Same Page” community-
wide reading initiative. 

Approximately 50 adults and 
teens attended the Read-In, 
which was co-sponsored by 
Heights Libraries and 
FRIENDS of the Library. 

2014 Annual Meeting 

The FRIENDS met on October 12, 2014, to review a success-

ful year of supporting the Heights Libraries and to look ahead 

to another year of service.  

 

Clockwise from top 

left: Nancy Levin and 

Bruce Feher; Elise 

Kuklinca; John Jarvey, 

Louisa Oliver, Nancy 

Corey, and Liz Jarvey  

 

                 Photos: Linda Lopez 
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Since 1962 FRIENDS have promoted interest, appreciation and use of The Cleveland Heights / University 

Heights Public Library. FRIENDS assist in maintaining, improving and adding to resources, facilities and services. 

Renew online at http://friendsofheightslibrary.onefireplace.com.   

Renewing Member  New member referred by _______________ 

Name____________________   Membership Level: 

Address__________________    Individual ($10) 

________________________     Family ($25)  

Phone____________________   Patron ($50)  

E-mail___________________    Individual Lifetime ($250) 

I would like to make an additional contribution of $______ 

I prefer my newsletter sent by email only 

Please make checks payable to Friends of the Heights Libraries.  

Mailing address: 2345 Lee Road, Cleveland Heights, OH 44118.  

Friends of the Heights Libraries is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and is eligible to receive 

tax-deductible contributions. 

2345 Lee Road 

Cleveland Heights, Ohio 44118 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Branches 

Lee Road Library 
2345 Lee Road 

 
Coventry Village 

1925 Coventry Road 
 

Noble Neighborhood 
2800 Noble Road 

 
University Heights 

13866 Cedar Road 

 

RECRUIT A 

NEW 

FRIEND AND 

YOU BOTH 

GET A $2 

VOUCHER 

FOR THE 

HARVEY & 

FRIENDS 

BOOKSHOP!  
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